The Public Employees Benefits Program met on November 19, 2015 to discuss proposed plan change for Plan Year 2017 (July 1, 2016 to June 30, 2017).  The board approved the following plan changes:

· Maintain current CDHP Plan designs with HSA/HRA funding as is.   The excess reserves will be used to fund the HSA in PY17.   Projected monthly premiums for this plan are listed below.  Rates will not be finalized until the March Board meeting.
· EE Only  $44.45
· EE + Spouse $184.42
· EE + Child(ren) $98.66
· EE + Family  $238.42
· PEBP Staff was instructed to develop and release an RFP for Telemedicine
· PEBP Staff was instructed to develop and release an RFP for additional voluntary plans to help employees with out of pocket expenses. The plans under consideration include: hospital indemnity; critical illness; and accident insurance.  Since an RFP still needs to be developed and released on these products, they will not be available for participants until sometime after July 1, 2016.  However, since selection of the products would be voluntary, a mid-plan year offering could occur.
The Board decided not to take any action on the other medical plan options presented by PEBP Staff choosing to “stay the course” due to lack of time to fully evaluate the other options. 

The results of the employee survey are summarized in the attached document and provided on page 37 of the following link to the full packet of materials for this meeting: https://pebp.state.nv.us/brdpkts/111915BdPkt.pdf .  

The PEBP Board’s next scheduled meeting is on December 7, 2015 to review the proposals for HMO providers.

